
Kyrene Aprende 

 

December 8, 2023 
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

  

December 11: PTSO Meeting 8:30am  

December 13: PTSO Restaurant Night- Famous Dave's 

December 15: End of Quarter 2 

December 18-January 2: Winter Break 

January 3: School Resumes 

  
 

 

View Full Calendar 

 

 

  
 

 

 

Spelling Bee 
 

 

Congratulations to our Spelling Bee winners! 

1st place: Ava Royse     2nd place: Kai Bailey     3rd place: Jaida Williams 

We're so proud of you!!! 
 

 

  

  

 

  
 

 

 

Tax Credit Donations 
 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/1vD6QRLDXnq9E5Buuw3qbA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0Q3aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9QYWdlLzE0I2NhbGVuZGFyOS8yMDIzMTIwMS9tb250aFcHc2Nob29sbUIKZXNlknNlJfTI5VIRQURlRm9lQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~


Please consider making a tax credit donation to help support some of the following at Aprende: 

Performing Arts, Athletics, Clubs, AVID, Field Trips, etc. 

  

These programs help develop well-rounded students, who in turn, build strong communities. Arizona 

statute allows individuals to donate $200 and couples to donate $400 for a dollar-to-dollar tax credit. 

The deadline for tax credit donations is April 15, 2024.  You can donate online through our Payment 

Portal. 

  

Thank you for your continued support! 

 

  
 

 

 

23-24 Yearbooks 
 

 

  

 

We have a limited number of yearbooks for sale!!  
  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/meY4V7nerZd0facGo2guDA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0QoaHR0cHM6Ly9hei1reXJlbmUuaW50b3VjaHJlY2VpcHRpbmcuY29tL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZXNlknNlJfTI5VIRQURlRm9lQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/meY4V7nerZd0facGo2guDA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0QoaHR0cHM6Ly9hei1reXJlbmUuaW50b3VjaHJlY2VpcHRpbmcuY29tL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZXNlknNlJfTI5VIRQURlRm9lQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~


**8th Grade Parents/Guardians- Friendly reminder that 8th Grade Recognition Ads must be 

purchased by February 2, 2024. 8th grade families have their choice of two sizes; business 

card color and quarter page color. There are three templates to choose from when creating your 

recognition ad. The parent/guardian must complete recognition ad designs by February 2, 2024. 

Please click on this link to purchase yearbooks and ads: https://ybpay.lifetouch.com/ 

Yearbook Code: 14349324 

  
 

 

 

Mentor Training Boys to Men 
 

 

  

 

  
 

 

 

PTSO Restaurant Night 
 

 

Take a break from shopping and cooking! Join us at Famous Dave's on 12/13! Please RSVP by clicking the 

"Commit to Eat" Button in this link  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/iv8JehGx5aCe4qcqCcxp_A~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0QcaHR0cHM6Ly95YnBheS5saWZldG91Y2guY29tL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZXNlknNlJfTI5VIRQURlRm9lQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~


https://www.groupraise.com/events/257725-Aprende-PTSO-at-Famous-Dave's 
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

  

 

Parents/guardians are asked to call the 24 hour attendance line 480.541.6201 each day that their child 

is absent. Please leave a message spelling the student's name, grade, date(s) of the absence and reason 

for absence. If a phone call is not received, or if the school has not been able to contact the 

parent/guardian, the student will be given an unexcused absence. 

  

As a reminder, students who are absent from school the day of an activity MAY NOT attend the activity 

(i.e. classroom party; a middle school dance or sporting event; an after-school enrichment club; or Kids 

Club care after school). 

  
 

 

 

Student Sign-Out 
 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/nAyI-Q4XAF1Sm-Z1hMAqjQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0RGaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZ3JvdXByYWlzZS5jb20vZXZlbnRzLzI1NzcyNS1BcHJlbmRlLVBUU08tYXQtRmFtb3VzLURhdmUnc1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZXNlknNlJfTI5VIRQURlRm9lQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~


  

We understand students will need to be signed out for appointments, etc. 

Please try to avoid signing out your student after 2:55pm. The last 10 minutes 

of school tend to be hectic and we appreciate your understanding. 

  

Also, please try to limit the amount of items being dropped off in the front 

office (water bottles, lunches, sweatshirts). Every time we need to call a 

classroom, it is disruptive to the class. 
 

 

  
 

 

 

  

 

Quarter 2 Sports 
 

 

REGISTRATION IS OPEN FOR QUARTER 3 SPORTS!  QUARTER 3 SPORTS INCLUDE: 

BOYS SOCCER AND GIRLS BASKETBALL 

PLEASE NOTE:  REGISTRATION WILL CLOSE ON 1/5!  NO EXCEPTIONS! 
 

 

Boys Basketball: 

Varsity: 

12/4 - The varsity basketball team won tonight against Akimel with a final score of 47-35. The team 

finished the season 7-1 and look forward to our first playoff game on December 11th. The team was led 

by Saki with 19, Evan with 9 and Miles with 3. Come out and support the team next week in the playoffs. 

 

JV: 

On Monday the JV Basketball team played a hard-fought game against Akimel A-al. With 12 seconds left, 

we had a chance to tie the game and go to overtime. We ended up losing by 1 point. Good effort 

guys!  On Thursday in the tournament round 1, Kyrene jumped out to a big lead and never looked back. 

We ended up with a 4-4 record for the season.  Good job guys! Looking forward to next season.  

  

Girls Softball: 

We are so proud of the girls and the fantastic season we have had! THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR SUPPORT 

THIS SEASON AS WELL. 

  

The 12/4 game at Akimel was fabulous. We came out a little flat and slow as we have the past couple of 

games. I am hopeful that we will pick it up as we head into the tournament.  The hitting was fabulous. 

NOA GRACE with the game ball last night for her defense. She kept their "power hitter" Koa to a single 

and made great throws from right field. Kylie, Olivia, Gabby with the fantastic relay throw for the out 

at 3rd. Doss behind the dish keeping balls in front and doing a great job framing some pitches with a 

questionable strike zone at times. Fabulous hitting by Ellison and Leilany. Overall, everyone did a great 

job of picking ourselves up and putting together a lot of great offense and defense. We need to carry 



this solid playing into next week. But we need to come out a little more fired up and a little more 

enthusiastic.   

  

To highlight the rainy night game against Pueblo... WOW AND WOW.. CAMI with the homerun! 

Amazing game. We all had a lot of great things going on, despite the slow start. Violet on the mound 

was fabulous and equally as fabulous last night on the mound. Defensively, both games, we got the job 

done. Whether it was our infield or our outfield we got the job done in a big way. I / we are all so 

impressed with the girls. 

  

We are excited for Monday's game against KMS and hopefully Thursday's Championship game against 

Altadena. 

  

LET'S GO JAGUARS.. WIN IT ALL!!! 

  

Wrestling: 

Wrestling season is wrapping up soon.  We are excited for our conference tournament on Wednesday and 

our State Competition in Prescott in late January.  The season ended with our first loss of the year.  It 

was a tight battle, and while we did not come out on top, we left the mat with grace, sportsmanship, 

and class.  We are hungry and driven and we’ll bring the fight next week.  There is a place for everyone 

on the team.  From 60 pounds to 245+, we’ll make you smile, sweat, and build confidence.  The Jaguar 

Wrestling Team is on our way to the top.  Be a part of it next year!    
 

 

COMING UP: 

  

Basketball: 

Varsity:               

12/11 - Tournament Semi-Finals vs KMS @ KMS 

12/14 – Tournament @ KMS (depending on outcome of 12/11 game) 

  

Soccer: 

12/11 - Tournament Semi-Finals vs ALT @ TSC 

12/14 – Tournament @ TSC (depending on outcome of 12/11 game) 

  

Softball: 

12/11 - Tournament Semi-Finals vs KMS @ APR 

12/14 – Tournament @ APR (depending on outcome of 12/11 game) 

  

Wrestling: 

12/13 Conference Invitational @ Desert Vista 
 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Athletic Director, Amy Violette, aviolette@kyrene.org or 

Athletic Secretary, Melissa Harris mharris@kyrene.org  480-541-6203  

  

Office hours:  7:30am-4pm 

Address:  777 N. Desert Breeze Blvd., East #2, Chandler, AZ  85226 
 

 

  
 

 

 

mailto:aviolette@kyrene.org
mailto:mharris@kyrene.org


  

  

 

The Kyrene Foundation, in partnership with the Kyrene School District, is hosting its annual Turkey & 

Trimmings / Winter Wonderland Donation Drive. We are asking for only monetary donations for the 

event. Monetary and gift cards cannot be accepted. We are unable to accept tangible gift donations. 

 

Your $150 donation will provide holiday food for two Kyrene children and their families. Because of an 

increase in family needs, over 1300 children & 500 families are in need of your help.  

  

Make an online donation or sponsor today through Dec. 13, 2023 

at www.kyrenefoundation.org/donationdrive2023 

  
 

 

 

  

 

Kyrene Positive Parenting – December Presentations 

  
The Kyrene School District is pleased to continue the successful Positive Parenting Series this school 

year, focusing on issues that affect families both at school and at home. We hope you can join us. 

  

Dec. 13 – SnapChat – What every Parent Needs to Know 

  

SnapChat- What every Parent Needs to Know 

Participants will learn the dangers teenagers could face when using the social media platform 

SnapChat.  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/KiMo8mBg1GmRdoxuh3CK7w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP4RzA2h0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvaG1nclNGdkxsTHF2QzktcGpFTjROZ35-L0FBQUFBUUF-


  

Presenter: Kaitlyn Demich 

  

Date and Time 

December 13, 2023 

6:00-7:00pm 

  

Location: Online 

  

Registration Link  

  
 

 

 

  

 

Ready for a Day of Play? 

  

Free Fun for the Entire Family! 

  

Kyrene Community Education's signature Play Day event is back for the 2023-24 school year. The lineup 

includes over 40 booths and activities, food trucks and musical performances to keep the entire family 

entertained. New this year, Kyrene will be offering onsite registration support for the 2024-25 school 

year! 

  

Mark your calendars and check www.kyrene.org/playday for updates. 
 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/wQOOe8_ciwOhL14d47gYJA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0TjaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS84a2N4WGFzdjhPdV94bFN0ZWxMQkVRfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSbk5TcnFQMFE3YUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdVpYWmxiblJpY21sMFpTNWpiMjB2WlM4M01ETTNORGcwTURrME16Y19ZV1ptUFc5a1pIUmtkR055WldGMGIzSlhCM05qYUc5dmJHMUNDbVZUYXZkVFpZZHZYY1JTRVVGRVpVWnZaVUJyZVhKbGJtVXViM0puV0FRQUFBQUJXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmVzZZJzZSX0yOVSEUFEZUZvZUBreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/CgEtIg_AWXombVL_G4gGSA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0S_aHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9GcWRLcVFrQy1rNjB1VGZvM2x4Z0Z3fn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSblBTOGpQMFFlYUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdWEzbHlaVzVsTG05eVp5OXdiR0Y1WkdGNVZ3ZHpZMmh2YjJ4dFFncGxWYVA3VzJVYkdjMUxVaEZCUkdWR2IyVkFhM2x5Wlc1bExtOXlaMWdFQUFBQUFRfn5XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmVzZZJzZSX0yOVSEUFEZUZvZUBreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB


  

 

  
 

 

 

Before & After School Enrollment Changes 
 

 

Dear Kyrene Families, 

  

Planning for the 2024-25 school year is already underway, and we want to make you aware of changes to 

enrollment for Community Education programs, including Kids Club, After Hours, and Community and 

Signature Preschool. Beginning this year, all Community Education programming will open registration 

on the same day that general enrollment begins. Mark your calendar for January 9! 

  

Another change this year will ensure all Kyrene families have an equal opportunity to register for before 

and after school programming, which can fill up quickly. In fairness to families who have been 

waitlisted in past years, there will be no pre-registration option for currently enrolled students this 

year. Registration for Kids Club and After Hours for the 2024-25 school year will open for all students on 



January 9 at 6:30 a.m. in the Community Ed registration portal. We strongly encourage interested 

families to be online promptly at 6:30 a.m. to begin registration.  

  

Families enrolling students in Community or Signature Preschool programs will also register through the 

Community Ed registration portal on January 9. If you are registering a child for Integrated Preschool or 

looking to change Kyrene schools, that can be done through the Kyrene general enrollment portal. 

  

Open enrollment information 

Preschool information 

Community Education information 

  

Remember: whether you are planning to change your child’s school, register a new preschool or 

kindergarten student, or secure a spot in a before or after school program for the 2024-25 school 

year, enrollment day is January 9! 

  

Summer 2024 program registration will open March 4, 2024. 

  

Sincerely, 

Kyrene School District 

  
 

 

 

  

 

Aprende offers a variety of clubs, activities and organizations. Click here for Club/Activity information. 

  

An Activity Bus is offered on Tuesdays & Thursdays at 4:15pm. 

A pass is required for transportation. Please fill out & bring to the front office. Students will keep the 

pass for the entire year. Click here for Pass/Route information. 
 

 

  
 

 

 

Wag Wednesdays 
 

 

  

  

Bring your pup to Aprende student drop-off on Wednesdays from 

7:50am to 8:15am for a little treat! 

  

Just roll down your window and Staudohar will pop a Bubba Bite into 

your pup's mouth! 
 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/VhE7-LVXoC5-HDNxqxBI3A~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0S7aHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS96U1ZSc2FqNnVzaXhJdU1xNmt4dEVBfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSbkxPazhQMFFjYUhSMGNITTZMeTlyZVhKbGJtVXVZMlV1Wld4bGVXOHVZMjl0TDFjSGMyTm9iMjlzYlVJS1pVRzh0VXRsdFE5REJGSVJRVVJsUm05bFFHdDVjbVZ1WlM1dmNtZFlCQUFBQUFFflcHc2Nob29sbUIKZXNlknNlJfTI5VIRQURlRm9lQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/rSZVI-3y46AcHvPwqlJ0-w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0TDaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9odGktZVl0eXFlcXNjY2U2RVhfU1VRfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSbkxPazhQMFFoYUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdWEzbHlaVzVsTG05eVp5OVFZV2RsTHpRME1UQXhWd2R6WTJodmIyeHRRZ3BsUWJ5MVMyVzFEME1FVWhGQlJHVkdiMlZBYTNseVpXNWxMbTl5WjFnRUFBQUFBUX5-VwdzY2hvb2xtQgplc2WSc2Ul9MjlUhFBRGVGb2VAa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ZTQDxYljf2-OyGoUnNJDSA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0S_aHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS91dklZaEFLZ3hpa3h4Z1hJc2ZUTVJ3fn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSbkxPazhQMFFnYUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdWEzbHlaVzVsTG05eVp5OXdjbVZ6WTJodmIyeFhCM05qYUc5dmJHMUNDbVZCdkxWTFpiVVBRd1JTRVVGRVpVWnZaVUJyZVhKbGJtVXViM0puV0FRQUFBQUJXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmVzZZJzZSX0yOVSEUFEZUZvZUBreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/1WiU554Gqf-DiyTEyMA7Pg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0TbaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9yTlRLQzc4dzhXd2NHR0o4d2RVa2NRfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSbkxPazhQMFEwYUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdWEzbHlaVzVsTG05eVp5OXphWFJsTDBSbFptRjFiSFF1WVhOd2VEOVFZV2RsU1VROU1USTFNMWNIYzJOb2IyOXNiVUlLWlVHOHRVdGx0UTlEQkZJUlFVUmxSbTlsUUd0NWNtVnVaUzV2Y21kWUJBQUFBQUV-VwdzY2hvb2xtQgplc2WSc2Ul9MjlUhFBRGVGb2VAa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/1Tv4p9tSjEa-fzkQYPa5lg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0RkaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vcHJlc2VudGF0aW9uL2QvMWFsa0JadXN6aGFEN1ZHb1ZQczFKZmIyWDBYYUFKaFpGaWlocDZVT19VVTgvZWRpdD91c3A9c2hhcmluZ1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZXNlknNlJfTI5VIRQURlRm9lQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/8B5P6Na_i2m9k1AHpisJrA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0RSaHR0cHM6Ly9kcml2ZS5nb29nbGUuY29tL2ZpbGUvZC8xbzhZZDUtR2luSkNOQWIwOU0wcDdhM2JDMWduWVh1d0Uvdmlldz91c3A9c2hhcmluZ1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZXNlknNlJfTI5VIRQURlRm9lQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~


  
 

Important: Sign up for Text Messages 

In the event of an emergency, text messages are the fastest and most effective way to communicate 

information to families. You must opt in to receive text communications! Text “Y” or “yes” to 67587 to 

begin receiving text messages from our school and Kyrene School District. 
 

 

  
 

 

 

  

Quicklinks 

  

- School Website  

- Breakfast/Lunch Menu  

- Calendar of Events 

- ParentVue and StudentVue 

- PTSO Information 
 

 

Contact Us 
 

 

Kyrene Aprende Middle School 

777 N. Desert Breeze Blvd. E. #2 

Chandler, AZ 85226 

  

Phone: 480-541-6200 

Fax: 480-541-6210 

Attendance: 480-541-6201 
 

School Hours: 8:20am-3:05pm 

Office Hours: 7:30am-4:00pm 

  

  

  
 

 

A+ School of ExcellenceTM 
 

  

  

      

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/j77wcTokmF2GDieODRNZsA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0QaaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9hcHJXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmVzZZJzZSX0yOVSEUFEZUZvZUBreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/xM0RXS5GsfS7-yptBHPvSg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0QgaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9QYWdlLzEzNjlXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmVzZZJzZSX0yOVSEUFEZUZvZUBreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/H7NRNItNrwR6NbtIGcLgHw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0Q3aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9QYWdlLzE0I2NhbGVuZGFyOS8yMDIzMTEwMy9tb250aFcHc2Nob29sbUIKZXNlknNlJfTI5VIRQURlRm9lQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/cdrX2T5lmpVSHlgblbRG_Q~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0QvaHR0cHM6Ly9hei1rc2QtcHN2LmVkdXBvaW50LmNvbS9QWFAyX0xvZ2luLmFzcHhXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmVzZZJzZSX0yOVSEUFEZUZvZUBreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ryvhRT7rdikTzBdRMHWQBw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0QhaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9QYWdlLzIxMjQxVwdzY2hvb2xtQgplc2WSc2Ul9MjlUhFBRGVGb2VAa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/_ESl-QJz9Xe76L3G2c2oZg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0QuaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZmFjZWJvb2suY29tL2t5cmVuZWFwcmVuZGVqYWd1YXJzL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZXNlknNlJfTI5VIRQURlRm9lQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ny18-38rVHvBWrr8JFUF2w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0QhaHR0cHM6Ly90d2l0dGVyLmNvbS9reXJlbmVzY2hvb2xzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgplc2WSc2Ul9MjlUhFBRGVGb2VAa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/RMrnlVzoz7OHzYOOSSEtrg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0QoaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaW5zdGFncmFtLmNvbS9reXJlbmVzY2hvb2xzL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZXNlknNlJfTI5VIRQURlRm9lQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/1RYAUzxgpZbBwM7pYcwulg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnVMXlP0QxaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cueW91dHViZS5jb20vdXNlci9LeXJlbmVTY2hvb2xEaXN0cmljdFcHc2Nob29sbUIKZXNlknNlJfTI5VIRQURlRm9lQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~

